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File  (5.1.Vernon, Robert) 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Telephone Conversation ith Mr. Vernon 

On October 31, 1994, I called Mr. Vernon to inform him that the Board would not be able to meet his 

conditions for a closed session in Dallas to receive his "evidence."   I informed him that it was our  

intention to have the staff review his material before involving the Board, and that we would let him know 

when we were prepared to do that.  Vernon was clearly perturbed.   
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